TELEPHONE 01-458 3511/2/3

SOUTH EAST LONDON Probation and After-Care Service

6 B Beckenham Road, Beckenham, Kent, BR3 4LR

My Red.: PB/SLS

Your Ref.

Dr. Roderic Evans, MD., FRC., Psych., DPM. Consultant Psychiatrist, Cane Hill Hospital, Brighton Road, Coulsdon, Surrey.

1st September, 1981.

Dear Dr. Evans.

re: David John BEALES - Guy Ward

As you know, I have been seeing David from time to time during his stay in Cane Hill Hospital. Over the last two months and particularly since he has been attending the Waddon Centre he would appear to have picked up considerably.

David came to see me on the 12th August and at the same time he had an interview with Mrs. Joan Smith, our Accommodation Officer, to discuss the possibilities of accommodation with him. We would like him to go into discuss made a possisional

bronley. The accommodation is shared red and level of the probation Service have used for some years and Mrs. Wright is a motherly lady who looks after her guests well.

If you approve of these plans and are prepared to discharge David from Cane Hill may I suggest that a suitable date would be 28th September, 1981, and we will arrange his accommodation as above.

I am sorry not to have been able to discuss this with you but we would both seem to be clusive people. I will be away on leave until 22nd September, 1981, but any communication from you will be dealt with in my absence.

With best wishes.

Yours sincerely,

Mins P. Beecher Probation Officer

an Seclus